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Dear Parents,

Thank you

As the term comes to a close today, we would like to thank you once again for your support.
School closes at the normal times today. There is no Friday afternoon club today. We hope
you all have a happy holiday. We wish families celebrating a Happy Easter and Vaisakhi.

Next term

School starts again after the two-week holiday on Monday 28th April at 8:35 am for children
in years 1 to 6 and at 8:40 am for children in reception and the nursery. Please make sure
your child comes to school on time and attends well.

Fridays

From the first week back next term, all children should be collected at 1 pm from the
playgrounds. There will still be a Friday afternoon club for children whose parents meet the
criteria.

Year 6 SATs

These important tests will take place during the week starting Monday 12" May. Afier that,
children in year 6 take writing tests. It's very important that our year 6 children attend very
well at this time.

School meals

After the Easter holidays, we will offer a hot meal every Friday instead of a packed lunch.
Delicious food will be on the menu each Friday details of which are on our website.
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Aston Villa Easter Soccer School

Aston Villa are running an Easter Soccer School for girls and boys. This is an excellent
opportunity for your child to practise their football skills during the Easter holidays. You can
book a space for your child using the web link below.

https://tickets.avfc.co.uk/en-GB/categories/fitc-holiday-
courses?utm_campaign=FITC&utm_medium=soccer schools page&utm source=web

Educational visits next term (Years 5 and 6 have been on visits during the Spring Term)
Reception to the Sea Life Centre

Year 1 to the Birmingham Wildlife Conservation Park

Year 2 to Twycross Zoo

Year 3 to Think Tank

Year 4 to the Back to Backs in Birmingham

We will send a letter with dates and the cost of each visit. You will need to pay through Pay
Parent.

Term dates

Our website has our term dates.

With best wishes,

Mr Moore






